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KIWANIS PROJECTS

Members of the Kiwanis Club of Portland will devote about half of the proceeds
of the 1969 Kiwanis Radio Auction to projects at Miine Medical Center. The club
will undertake financing of a playroom to be used for the recreation, observation,
and therapy of children patients in MMC's Community Mental Health Facility, and a
new classroom for Mrs. Schools and her young pupils.

DR. ALLEN BACK

Dr. Donald E. Allen, former Sebago Lake GP; has completed a residency in plastic
surgery at McGill University, Montreal, and has returned to the MMC staff as junior
attending surgeon, department of surgery.

JOIN COURTESY STAFF

MMC Trustees have named five doctors to the courtesy staff. They are Dr. David
L. Adams, internist; Dr. Robert B. Bokat, pediatrician; Dr. Robert L. Ohler, chief,
medical services, VA Center, Togus; Dr. William H. Leschey, neurologist; and
Dr. John C. Serrage, pediatrician.

DR. ELKINS TO SPEAK

Dr. Alan M. Elkins, director of psychiatry and chief of MMC's community mental
health facility, will be the speaker Tuesday, August 5, at the luncheon meeting of
the Kiwanis Club of Portland.

NAMED PRESIDENT

Donald E. Bowker, chief accountant, MMC, has begun his year as president of
the Maine Chapter, Hospital Financial Management Association.

REHAB, PT RELOCATED

Completion of renovations in the third-floor area of the General Hospital
building formerly occupied by A-Surgical signalled the move of the departments of
Rehabilitation and Physical Therapy last week. Dr. John Lorentz and his staff have
been occupying the 6th floor - 1956 wing now being readied for MMC's Community
Mental Health facility.
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This is the first issue of what we've planned as a weekly newsletter,
dealing in very brief form with items of interest to MMC employees
and staff members. It's for bulletin boards and general distribution
within the hospital. We hope you'll like this new publication, and
that you'll help us keep it fresh and informative by letting us know
WHAT'S HAPPENING in your department or area.



